
�e past few months have been very busy for us at FamilyLife.  We began 
the spring season of Weekend to Remember getaways, launched �e Art 
of Marriage through over 600 events in all 50 states and several countries, 
and hosted our �rst ever Love Like You Mean It marriage cruise.  On 
Valentines weekend alone, thirty to forty thousand families were impacted 
for eternity.  God is moving.  

Alecia has quickly begun her work to revamp the FamilyLife childcare 
ministry.  Her current job includes getting all of the childcare workers up 
to Campus Crusade standards for background screenings, references, and 
training.

Since completing �e Art of Marriage website, Michael has been hard at 
work on FamilyLife’s new mobile site.  Designed for smartphones and 
similar devices, the website (m.familylife.com) allows individuals to 
quickly and easily �nd a Weekend to Remember getaway (and directions 
to the hotel), listen to a FamilyLife radio broadcast, or read a current 
article or devotional.

Please continue to pray for our ministry, especially that God would open 
the hearts and minds of those we encounter and make them receptive to 
His message of hope and healing.

Just days before we le� to go on our Christmas trip, God provided us 
with a vehicle.  It is a '99 Suburban, and special gi�s from many 
partners enabled us to pay cash for it!  Praise the Lord!  We are so 
thankful to have a vehicle that will hold our entire family and is able to 
handle the extra stu� that trips require (especially trips with babies).  
If you were a part of helping with this need....THANK YOU!!

Ministry Update

· Gabriel turned 8 and completed SEEK, an outdoor science program for 
home school kids hosted by the 4H Center.
· A two week trip to Florida to help raise support concluded with Alecia 
leading a few seminars at a Christian Education conference.
· Michael completed his �rst FamilyLife IBS course (Institute of Biblical 
Studies), part of our requirements for ongoing training.
· Naomi has started reading!  Our practice of spelling words to avoid child 
inquiries is quickly drawing to an end.
· Gabriel was just awarded his Wolf rank at his �rst Cub Scout Blue & 
Gold Banquet.

Family Update �e Corbin family has been busy, too!

Answered Prayer

Please Pray...
Our Ministry - that God will continue to lead and direct us in every area of ministry, 
particularly his provision.  We've lost a signi�cant amount of monthly support over the 
past several months.  We are still debt free (praise the Lord), but need to �nd additional 
support in order to continue meeting our monthly needs.

Alecia - for energy and focus as she prepares to �nish the school year with Gabriel and 
Naomi.  Discernment and wisdom as she works with the many people associated with the 
care of the twins, and for continued peace over the future of the twins.

Gabriel - For focus and peace.  Various foods seem to a�ect him in areas of attention and 
anxiety.  Gabriel is very pleased with his new "healthy" diet, but he prefers to feel "regular."

Naomi - For patience - she is anxious to �nish Kindergarten!

Mu�n Twins - Please pray for their protection and future.  Also, pray for wisdom for all 
parties involved with their care (case worker, attorneys, judge). 

Do you have prayer needs?  We would be honored to join you in praying for them.  Please 
contact us at ministry@corbinlife.com or call or text us at 678-360-9591.
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